
Camps for Younger Children 
 
The boy with the nose knows! There are two great camp 
options for younger children this summer, and they are 
being held at both N-Sid-Sen and Pilgrim Firs!  
 
You & Me Camp gives younger explorers the 
opportunity to experience camp with a trusted adult. 
These sessions are designed for children entering 
grades 1-4 with a special buddy – parent, grandparent, 
aunt, uncle, God parent… Traditional camp favorites 
and new adventures will all be part of the fun. 
June 14-16 at Pilgrim Firs near Port Orchard, WA 
July 21-24 at N-Sid-Sen near Harrison, ID  
 
Kids Camp sessions are shorter and the group sizes are smaller – ideal for children 
entering grades 2-4. Making a new friend, exploring the trails, jumping in the lake – or 
even just wading – may seem like simple fun. In reality, campers are gaining critical 
social skills, independence and a greater awareness of God and creation. 
June 14-16 at Pilgrim Firs near Port Orchard, WA 
July 24-27 at N-Sid-Sen near Harrison, ID  
 
Registration is open for all PNC summer camps at www.n-sid-sen.org and www.pilgrim-
firs.org.  
 
If you have questions, connect with Managing Directors, Mark Boyd and Rev Pam 
Peterson. They will be happy to answer your questions.  
Mark Boyd: mark@pilgrim-firs.com / 360.876.2031 
Pam Peterson: director@n-sid-sen.org / 208-689-3489 
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